
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:           Conway            Term: Term 5  2022-2023              Topic: Superheroes 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
This term our topic has been ‘Superheroes’.  

Our story was ‘Supertato.’ We have been 

enjoying sensory stories, tuff tray activities and 

games around the story as well as creating 

the characters for our class display.  

We celebrated King Charles III’s coronation. 

We made crowns and wore them to the 

party with Cardiff Class.  

 

Maths-Shape, space and measure. 

In maths we have been exploring heavy and 

light and full and empty as well as exploring 

objects of different sizes. Some of us have 

been using symbols as well as using our 

voices to identify whether an object is heavy 

or light. 

PE 

We have especially enjoyed PE this term and 

experimented with different ways of moving 

our bodies on the climbing apparatus. We 

have all gained so much confidence in 

climbing and balancing as well as enjoying 

playing ball games with our peers.  

PSHE 

In our PSHE sessions, we have been looking at 

photographs of different people who are 

happy or sad. Adults in our class have 

labelled the emotions and we have had the 

opportunity to match the feelings to the 

symbols. We have also been answering ‘yes, 

no’ questions as to whether each person is 

happy or sad.  

English  

Our sensory story this term was ‘Supertato’. As 

well as exploring the relating object such as 

potatoes and other vegetables, we took part 

in related activities and games to deepen 

our understanding of the story. WE used the 

games as opportunities to answer questions 

about the characters and what is going on in 

the story. 

 

In mark making we have been practising our 

fine and gross motor skills. We have enjoyed 

making marks using different materials. Some 

of us have been working on our pencil grip 

and letter formation! 

            

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 26th May. 

First day back:  Monday 5th June. 

 


